
To all Parents/Students: 
 

For your safety and protection, 

please be advised that Concordia 

College will only accept online 

transactions in the Registrar’s and 

Accounting  Office from  September 

5 to 19, 2020. Please send all your 

concerns (TOR, Books, etc) at our 

email addresses 

accounting@laconcordia.edu.ph 

registrar@laconcordia.edu.ph 

or login at 

https://laconcordia.edu.ph/e-

service/login.aspx 

 

From  

The Administration 
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